MUSCATINE CITY COUNCIL
BUDGET MEETING
MONDAY, FEBRUARY 7, 1994, 4:30 PM
CITY HALL - LOWER LEVEL CONFERENCE ROOM

The city council budget session was called to order by Mayor Jeanette
Phillips at 4:38 PM. Council members present: Moench, D. Gray, P.
Fitzgerald, K. Fitzgerald, O’Brien, Freese, and D. Gray.

Staff present: A.J. Johnson, City Administrator and David Casstevens,
Finance Director.

The meeting began with an overview of issues raised at Saturday’s budget.
Information was provided by Casstevens.

Council reviewed the Parks and Recreation budget which included Park
Maintenance, Kent Stein, Soccer Complex, Swimming Pool and Recreation.
A number of questions were asked concerning operations and procedures
which will be addressed at a later date.

The council then reviewed the budgets submitted by Community
Development and Building and Zoning. Questions raised will be addressed
in follow-up material.

Discussion turned to Public Works Administration, Engineering, Roadway
Maintenance, Traffic Control, Street Cleaning, Snow and Ice, and
Equipment Replacement Fund.

With no further items to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 8:57 PM.

Respectfully suhmitted,

Ad. 0 nson
City Administrator



